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The following roads will be temporarily closed for the
following community events:

Acton Santa Claus Parade
Organized by the Acton Fire Fighters Association
Saturday, November 20, 2021, 12:30 - 3:30 p.m.
The following roads will be closed:

• Queen Street/Hwy 7 from Churchill Road to Young Street
• Young Street/Hwy 7 from Queen Street to Mill Street East
• Mill Street E/Hwy 7 from Young Street to Main Street
• Main Street between Church Street and Knox Street

Georgetown Santa Claus Parade
Organized by the Georgetown Lions Club
Saturday, November 20, 2021, 4 - 9 p.m.
The following roads will be closed:

• Sinclair Avenue between Todd Road and Guelph Street/Highway 7
• Guelph Street/Highway 7 between Sinclair Avenue and Mill Street
• Mill Street between Guelph Street/Highway 7 and Charles Street
• Charles Street betweenMill Street and Park Avenue

The Holiday Market
Organized by the Georgetown BIA
Saturday, November 20, 27 & December 4, 2021, 10:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m.
The following road will be closed:

• Church Street betweenMarket Street and Main Street South

Questions about this road closure?
Contact the Recreation and Parks Department at 905-873-2600, ext. 2269.

Notice of Temporary Road Closure

We’re replacing the skatepark at
Mold-Masters SportsPlex and

we want your help designing it!

Skatepark at
Mold-Masters SportsPlex

Virtual Workshop
Wednesday, November 24, 2021

6:30 - 8:30 p.m.

Review and provide feedback on
design concepts for the new skatepark

with Town staff and consultants
from New Line Skateparks.

Register on letstalkhaltonhills.ca/skatepark

The Town of Halton
Hills plans to replace the
skate park at Mold-Mas-
ters SportsPlex and is cur-
rently seeking public in-
put on its design.

A virtual workshop
hosted by town staff and

New Line Skateparks is
scheduled for Nov. 24 from
6:30 to 8:30 p.m. 

During the session, res-
idents will have the
chance to review design
concepts for the new com-
munity-sized skate park
on Guelph Street in
Georgetown and provide
feedback.

Based on the informa-

tion gathered during the
workshop, the design will
be refined into a final con-
cept, which will then be re-
viewed in another consul-
tation that will take place
this winter.

Pending approval of
next year's capital budget,
construction is slated to
start in the spring and
wrap up in summer 2022.

For further details and
to register for the work-
shop, visit bit.ly/3niqWNf. 
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FEEDBACK SOUGHT ON NEW SKATE PARK PLANS
MELANIE HENNESSEY
mhennessey@
metroland.com

Plans are in the works for a new community-sized skate park at
Mold-Masters SportsPlex.

Justin Greaves/Metroland
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